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Obviously gun control laws only affect law-abiding people who go through legal 

avenues to obtain firearms. It is also obvious that criminals overwhelmingly obtain 

their firearms through illegal channels and will never be deterred by state and federal 

laws, because they're criminals and laws don't deterr them... This why background 

checks have virtually no impact on criminals... so hb114 adding to the laws which 

only constrict legal firearms ownership, will realistically, only further suspend a 

constitutionally protected right of our citizens.  

 

Even without Measure 114, which would require Oregonians to apply for and obtain a 

permit before purchasing a gun (eventhough we ALREADY HAVE background 

checks) and outlaw magazines that hold more than 10 rounds, Oregon has some of 

the strictest gun safety laws in the nation at this point... there's no need for any more 

laws, unless the idea is to prevent legal firearm ownership through an overwhelming 

amount of buracratic red tape.  

 

Everyone has said it, but its true, criminals use whatever they find to harm others,  

laws make no difference. Even if you were able to remove all guns off the face of the 

earth they'll use knives, sticks, rocks, etc.  


